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Alaska is typically far behind other states when it comes to supporting small food industry
businesses. We need to be able to sell raw milk and cheese for example. An income cap on the
cottege food law is ridiculous. Let Alaskans make a living. Let them feed their families. This was
tough before Covid. Then law makers shut down businesses for months which resulted in a massive
loss of income. Many went out of business. This type of regulation is not necessary.



